
Goodbye, Moody Students!
Recently, we said goodbye to many of our 
students from Moody Bible Institute who

are returning home for summer or serving
the Lord on internships across the globe.

Throughout the school year, we have been
blessed by the presence of these students
and pray that the Lord would continue to

use them and  grow them throughout their
summer breaks. We look forward to seeing

many of them return to UCA in the fall.

Congratulations to Our 8th Grade Students!
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It is always a bittersweet experience to celebrate the
graduation of our 8th grade students. We are excited

to see what God has in store for their futures, 
and will miss connecting with them everyday 

during the school year. Many of our students have
put exemplary effort into their 8th grade exams

this year, and will attend great high schools in the
fall. We're excited to announce to the schools that
our 8th-grade students will be attending the next

school year:
Curie IB - Jones College Prep - Lincoln Double Honor

Lincoln IB - Muchin Noble - UIC Noble - Ogden IB
 Walter Payton - Whitney Young - Air Force Academy

De La Salle
We are so proud of your accomplishments and

hard work! 

We will be out of the office from June
7th- June 21st, but if you have any urgent

or summer school questions, please
email us at info@ucachicago.org.

How to contact us during the break

Parent Workshops
Our dedication to meeting the educational needs of

our students and families within the community,
UCA hosted alongside Urban Voice Church and

NewLife Church, a parent workshop. During these
workshops, both UCA parents and community
parents gather to receive education on various

topics. This month, parents had the opportunity to
explore "Media Literacy," where they learned

essential skills to discern truth from falsehood,
rumors, or opinions on platforms like WeChat,

TikTok, and Twitter. As well as "Beyond Report Card,"
which aimed to provide parents with insights into

the social and emotional aspects of children's
developmental milestones, emphasizing their equal
importance alongside academic achievements. This
included discussions on cultural and mental health

challenges. These workshops have been an excellent
time of fellowship, growth, and learning. We
welcome your input for our next workshop.

“For I know the plans I have for you,” declares the LORD, “plans to
prosper you and not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future."

Jeremiah 29:11 

Summer School
  Our summer school program kicks off 

on June 24th! 
Don't miss out—there's still time to enroll your
child. Secure their spot today by registering at

UCAChicago.org/register. Let's make this summer
a time of learning and growth!

Register now at UCAChicago.org/register.


